
Annual Report Saltash Regatta 

Due to the current global pandemic the Saltash Regatta Committee were not able to 

hold their annual event in 2020. The decision to postpone to 2021 was made with a 

provisional date of the 19th June 2021 made prior to the recent Government roadmap 

being announced. 

The Committee are looking at all options and assessing the ever changing 

circumstances with the hope to hold an event this summer, dependent on further 

developments and Government guidance in the coming months as to what the 

restrictions and possible relaxation of measures may be. 

End of Report. 


